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Dear Parent/carer

SIX! - The Musical - Mayflower Theatre - 9 June 2022

I am writing to inform you that your child has been invited to the Drama trip to The Mayflower
Theatre Southampton on Thursday 9 June.

Students will have an opportunity to watch the award winning musical, SIX!
This is so students can have a look at some genuine live theatre, while also being rewarded for
being such a fantastic cohort.

We will be leaving Angmering School at  17:30 by coach and and plan to arrive back at
Angmering School at around 22:45.

If you have an exam on the following day, please take that  into consideration  due to the time
that we will be arriving back to  the school.

The trip cost will be £34 which includes coach travel and the theatre ticket.

If you would like to register your child’s interest in this trip, please complete the google form
here Reply Form by 9am Friday 20 May. You will be advised on Monday 23 May if your child
has a place on the trip and it will be put onto parent pay at that time.  Payment will be required
by 1 June.

We must tell you that, as the school could not bear any of the costs of the trip without reducing
its ability to provide the books and materials that are essential for its curricular needs, the trip
cannot take place unless all parents who are able to are willing to contribute. If you would like
your son/daughter to participate, but are unable to contribute the full amount, please contact
me in confidence, in writing, by Friday 20 May.

As this is an evening activity, please make sure you have eaten a meal beforehand. You are
more than welcome to bring snacks for the theatre.
.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSft3iDXtDF0xO_rJxOpArKK0tW3oxBVEM3PyokVCYioyAv_Vw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Yours sincerely
Liam Pearson
Drama Teacher


